
 

 

 

April 6, 2023  

 

Acting General Manager appointment    

 

Following an Extra Ordinary Council Meeting on Wednesday, April 5, 2023, an acting General 

Manager has been appointed for Central Darling Shire. 

 

Council resolved to appoint Robert Hunt as Acting General Manager from Tuesday, April 11, 

2023, until Friday, May 12, 2023, while the Council General Manager takes annual leave.  

 

It was necessary to call an Extraordinary Council meeting for the appointment of the acting 

general manager during this period, as the appointment of a general manager is a non-

delegable function of councils under section 377(1)(a) of the Local Government Act 1993. 

Robert Hunt is a former general manager for numerous Councils throughout New South Wales 

in the past 20 years. Mr Hunt is semi-retired and works part-time as a consultant in the Local 

Government sector, undertaking relief work. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Greg Hill 

GENERAL MANAGER 


